
There will be a performance for Years 7 & 8 Friday afternoon.

A free performance on Friday 7th Nov at 5.30pm Doors open 5pm
Entrance by ticket only- Tickets available at pupil reception from 
Tuesday 4th Nov on a first come first served basis.
All students must be accompanied by an adult to see this ground 
breaking production by Hollyoaks script writer Maurice Bessman
This production has been brought back by popular demand from 
students who saw this last year.students who saw this last year.


